
 
 
 
 
 

 
Rev. Brian Brennan, Pastor 

Rev. Nelson Couto, Parochial Vicar 

 
Mailing Address 

114 Grand Street, Croton-on-Hudson, NY 
10520 

(Office) 914-271-4797 • (fax) 914-271-6841 

www.holynameofmary.org 
 

Chapel of the Good Shepherd (Harmon) 
59 Benedict Boulevard (off Young Avenue) 

 
 
 

Holy Name of Mary is a Roman Catholic community of believers who are dedicated to know Christ and become Christ, 
each one, for the sake of all. As disciples, we are called to create an environment where God is worshiped and where we 

serve our neigh bor. Our warmest welcome to all who celebrate the Eucharist with us!   We thank God for your presence 
at Holy Name of Mary and we pray for you and your families. 

 

July 29, 2018 – Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
CELEBRATION of the EUCHARIST 

HOLY NAME OF MARY 

Weekend Mass Schedule   
Saturday: 5:00 PM 

Sunday: 8:00 AM & 10:45 AM 

 
CHAPEL OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 9:00 AM  

                 Sunday:9:15 AM ((English)  
11:00 AM (Bilingual) 

                        Weekdays:  Monday – Friday: 
 8:00 AM & 12:00 Noon 

 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

(Confession) After each 
DailyMass//Saturdays from 
4:00 - 4:30 PM at Church 

 
BAPTISMS 

Second Sunday of each month at 12:30 P.M. Please 
call the Parish Office at least three months prior to 
the baptism. 

MARRIAGE 

Couples should call the Parish Office at least six 
months prior to the wedding. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  

(RCIA) 

Please call the Parish Office for information. 

PARISH CENTER 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Friday  9:00 AM – 5:00 PM Closed for 
Lunch between 1PM - 2PM Bulletin deadline 

Fridays at 5:00 PM of the previous week 
 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR 

Cheryl Comitto 
914-271-4797 x 30  parishadmin@hnmchurch.org 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

Carol Gorman 

914-271-4797 x 10 
parishsecretary@hnmchurch.org 

 

FAITH FORMATION 

Regina Clarkin, Director 
914-271-4254  hnmreleduc@aol.com 

 

HNM MONTESSORI SCHOOL 

Jeanne-Marie Gagnon, Director 
914-271-5182 jmgagnon@bestweb.net 

www.hnmmontessori.org 
 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Jack Coen, Director 
914-271-4797 x 31 

Hnm.music.ministry@gmail.com 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL  PARISH TRUSTEES 

Regina Montana, Judy Anderson 
President Joseph Costanzo 
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Masses for this weekend,  July 28 & 29 
     5:00 PM     Ida Costantini, Peter Costantini 
     8:00 AM    Bonnie Giarolo-Dietz, Linda McChain 
    9:15 AM   Joseph Leonard, Joe & Gina Costanzo 
   10:45 AM     Ana Fernandez, Joe & Marie 
    Considine               
   11:00 AM       Parishioners of HNM 
 

MONDAY,       July 30 
     8:00 AM  Children Separated from Parents 
      Noon      Richard Lucademo, Carolyn Greene 

 
    TUESDAY,      July 31 
    8:00 AM   Michelle Delamonico, Missy & Rich  
         Corvinus 
     Noon         Gabriella Boyd, The DiNapoli Family 
 

WEDNESDAY,   August 1 

     8:00AM       Alan Mehedare, Bob & Judy Anderson 
   10:30 AM    Mass at Skyview, for Residents 
    Noon        John Coyne, Bob & Judy Anderson  
 

THURSDAY,      August 2          
8:00 AM     Michaeline McQuillan,  Maria Modica-Snow 
  Noon         John Coyne, The DeLasho Family 

 
FRIDAY,     August 3       

     8:00 AM      Phyllis Nolan, Sean Boyle  
      Noon          Josephine & Joseph Manco, 
          John Manco 
 

SATURDAY,     August 4        
    9:00 AM      John (Jack) Hoye, The Hoye Family 
     5:00 PM      Catherine Travis, Mr. & Mrs. Anthony 
         DeRocco 
 
 
    Sunday,         August 5 
    8:00 AM     Erica Illescas, The Franzoso Family  
    9:15 AM     Dorothy Pezanowski, Rich & Missy  
    Corvinus  
   10:45AM     Dorothy Bresnahan, The David Family 
   11:00AM     Erica Illescas, Mommy & Family 
 
 

 
The Eucharistic Bread and 

Sacramental Wine will be 

offered this week for   

John Paul Zhinin (Living) from July 29 to 

August 4th,  Requested by Guadalupe 

Peralta. 

 
Event List 

Saturday, July 28, 2018   
Cenacles for Life Rosary 8:20AM, Chapel 
10:00 AM-noon Weekly Food Pantry, PMR1 
  
Sunday, July 29, 2018 
Coffee after 9:15 Mass at Chapel: 
  Remembering past members 
 
Monday, July 30, 2018   
7:00 PM AA Meeting in 4th flr Library 
7:30 PM Debtors Anonymous in PMR2 
 
Tuesday, July 31, 2018 
7:00 PM RCIA, Room 302, 316B 
 
Wednesday,  August 1, 2018 
7:00 PM AA Meeting in 4th flr Library 
7:30 PM DM Music Ministry, Good Shepherd Chapel  
7:30 PM Divine Mercy weekly meeting Flr4 Chapel 
7:00 PM Bible Spirituality IV 316B 
 
Thursday, August 2, 2018 
6PM Weight Watchers, PMR 1-2 
7:00 PM Bible Spirituality, 316B 
7:30 PM Centering Prayer, Room 302 
8:00 PM 12 step Program, Library  
 
Friday, August 3, 2018 
7:30 PM Divine Mercy prayers/devotion, 4th flr Chapel 
8:30 PM Grand Street Meeting of AA, Library 
 
Saturday, August 4, 2018   
Cenacles for Life Rosary 8:20AM, Chapel 
9:00 AM ACTS Men Breakfast Meeting, PMR 3-5 
10:00 AM-noon Weekly Food Pantry, PMR1 
2:00 PM  Baptism in Church - Fr. N Church 
 

Sunday, August 5, 2018 
NO EVENTS SCHEDULED 
 

 

If Mass Intention is being 
offered for someone in your 
family, and you would like to 
bring the gifts to the altar at the 
Offertory, please speak to one 
of the ushers as you arrive. 



RE M E M B E R I N Y O U R P R A Y E R S 

Marie King, Anthony Crespo, Frank Patti, Gail Pizoski,  
Maria Pillco,  Norah Moore, Margaret Ewing, Chris Nash,  
Ramon Rodriquez, Franco Cirino, Barbara Principe, Linda 

Jellocece, Adam Armenia,Jr.,  Dr. Cathy Cantelina, Carmenza 

Hernandez, Joan Achorn, Elizabeth Gandolfo,   Pat Walsh,  
John Duffy,  Mike Bischoff,  Alan Speure, Judy Anderson, 
Anthony Delano,  Jennifer Kazin, Baby Elliott Hollister, Joe 
Dunn, Eli Fiss, Sam Colombo, Douglas Ruffles, Daniel Jarama, 
Erlemde Billa, Mary Ellen Carullo, Joanna Modica. 

 
* Please Note: Names on the sick list will be included for 4 weeks 
unless the family contacts the office to request the names be 
included for an additional 4 weeks. 
 

FOR THE DECEASED: We pray for all those who died 

this week,   especially Rose Linda Straka  and for those 

who died from casualties  of natural disasters, war and 

terrorism. 

FOR OUR MILITARY:  Please remember  in  your 
prayers our active duty service men and women and 
those serving overseas. 

‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘‘ 

3rd Banns of Marriage 

 

Meredith Lee Vasta  and 

Charles LaMonte Brieant 

 
Our Catholic schools are currently accepting 
applications for the 2018-19 school year for 
new students entering grades PK3 through 
8th. Financial assistance applications are also 
being accepted and awards will be made to 
eligible students entering grades K-8, on a 
first-come, first-served basis, as funds are 
available.  
Visit www.ApplyCatholicSchoolsNY.org to 
submit an application today.  
 
If you would like to visit and tour a Catholic 
school, please call our bilingual phone line 
646-794-2885. We look forward to 
welcoming your family! 

Brainstorming Fund Raising  
Your ideas and suggestions are welcome! 

We have received 7 suggestions, Thank you! 

Do you have an interesting idea and would like 
to initiate a fund-raising project for Holy 
Name of Mary? 

Tell us about income producing events or 
projects for the parish. 

Guidelines: 

 Short or long-term (12-18 month 
projects are especially needed) 

 

 Fundraisers are encouraged to be open 
to the general public 

 

 Fundraisers can be one-time events or 
recurring (such as 50/50 raffles)  
 

 Fundraising events would be planned 
and executed by parishioners including 
members of the Pastoral Council 
 

 Especially welcome are ideas with a 
social aspect, reflecting the 
community nature of our parish 

 

We have an email address that you can use to 
document your idea and send it in.  

Fr. Brennan will review the suggested idea 
and pass on several to the Pastoral Council 
to work with you on planning, developing and 
making it happen!  

This is an opportunity for all parishioners to 
help HNM through the immediate financial 
challenges.  Your idea is very well coming 
from the Holy Spirit and will be just what the 
Parish needs!  So if you have some time and 
energy to share: 

Email your idea to 

finance@hnmchurch.org 



 
Care for Creation News! 

 

Save the Date! 
August 12 is our next 

Sustainable Sunday Event 
Showing the film 

“Age of Consequences” 
How climate change impacts resource scarcity, 
migration and conflict through the lens of US 

national security and global stability. 
We are looking for more volunteers! 

Join our group! 
 

The second Sunday of every month is a 
Sustainable Sunday! 

Join us for snacks, talks, and films 
3:00 – 4:30 

Please contact us at 
CareforCreationMinistry@gmail.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Renting Meeting Rooms at HNM  
Having a family gathering and need a bigger 
meeting space?  
Did you know that Holy Name of Mary rents 
meeting rooms?  
The rental fee is $200 for a room, or $400 for the 
three adjoining rooms that open up into one 
large space.  You can sit 50 folks around tables 
in this three room space.  If you an active 
parishioner, the fee is discounted. 
There is a Security Deposit which is returned if 
there are no issues, and Insurance is required 
(details available). 
 
Give a call and make an appointment if you 
would like to see the room.  
 

Call the office for details: 
Cheryl 914-271-4797 X30 
Or email your request to 

parishadmin@hnmchurch.org 
 

 

                               

                                   OUR PARISH COLLECTIONS 

                               2018               I           2017 

 Week           Regular     WeShare       I     Regular      ParishPay 

Ending       Collection      Report         I    Collection      Report 

7/22         $4,179   I      $5,107 

7/15         $6,213   I      $5,360 

7/8  $5,436   I      $6,402  

7/1           $6,125**                 I      $5,360 

7/1                                 $15,112          I                      $14,806 

** Does not include generous special one-time donation 

from a parish visitor. 

Note on WeShare:  Numbers are reported to the parish with a 
lag as compared to regular collection data which is available 
on Mondays.  For WeShare#, the monthly total is available on 
the first of the next month. 

 

 
Summer Mass Schedule 

On August 19, and on each third Sunday of 
the month, the 10:45 Mass and 11:00 bi-
linqual Mass will be combined at 10:45 in 

the Church 
WEEKDAY MASS Changes 

The weekday Masses (Monday through Friday)  will 
be held at the Chapel of the Good Shepherd. 

Also, beginning on Saturday June 9th, Saturday 
morning Mass will be at 9AM at the Chapel 

These changes will be continued through the 
summer or until further notice. 

 

 

“In honor of the many past members of 

the chapel family we will have a coffee 

after the 9:15 Mass at the  HNM Chapel 

on July 29, rain date August 5.” 

mailto:CareforCreationMinistry@gmail.com
mailto:parishadmin@hnmchurch.org


 

Please make 

your pledge 

TODAY! 

Our success depends on you! 

 

Our 2018 Cardinal’s Appeal Update 

 
Goal =$66,000 

 
Use a Cardinal’s Appeal envelope available in the 

Church lobby, and place in collection basket. 
~ OR ~ 

To make an ONLINE GIFT, visit   www. 
Cardinalsappeal.org 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

REGISTRATION 2018/2019 

Thank you to those who responded to our 

email and returned our registration form and 

fee. If you have not yet registered, please do 

so!  We must have catechists and classes in 

place over the summer to be ready for 

September. 

If you are new to the parish and have a 

child/children to register, please call the office 

(271-4254) or email hnmreleduc@aol.com   

Victims Assistance 
Anyone who needs to report an alleged incident of 

sexual abuse of a minor by a priest, deacon, religious or 
lay person serving in the Archdiocese of New York is 
asked to contact Sr. Eileen Clifford, O.P. at 212-371-

1000 x 2949. 
She may  be reached via email at 

victimassistance@archny.org.  Information can also be 
found on the Archdiocesan website, www.archny.org.  

In keeping with the Archdiocesan policy regarding 
sexual abuse of minors, this information is provided to 

ensure that our children remain safe and secure. 
 

 
 

You can now see the new roofing as you 

pass the rectory on Grand Street.  The crew 

has completed the front of the rectory roof 

and will be installing gutters next week. 

The Church air conditioning system’s second 

phase is underway! On Monday, Grand 

Street was very busy with several trucks 

unloading new units and taking away the 

old ones.   A full crew was on site working 

on this start-up phase of the install.   

If you are a parishioner who donated to 
the Renew + Rebuild Campaign THANK YOU! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

A Letter from CYO Leaders 
Dear Holy Name of Mary Parishioners, 
Welcome to the 2018-19 CYO Basketball Season.  
CYO Basketball Registration is now open.  
 All of registration this year is online at hnmcroton.com.  
Parishioner boys and girls registered in CCD at Holy 
Name from third through eight grades are eligible to 
participate.  Space is limited. To be guaranteed a spot to 
play, we need you to be registered by Monday August 
27th.  
Practices start in mid-October. Games start in mid-
November and go through mid-February.    
For a player enrolled in CCD at Holy Name, the cost for 
CYO basketball is $185 per player plus uniform 
costs.   For the non-CCD parishioner and non-
parishioner cost is $265.00 plus uniform costs but only 
if there are openings.  Optional sweatshirt and gym bag 
orders are available while you are registering online.    
Also, we are also in need of a 3rd grade boys 

coach.  Any questions please contact Ken Walsh at 

either ken_walsh@verizon.net or 450-5403.                  

We are looking forward to another great season.  

Thank you, 

Ken Walsh and John O’Connell 

mailto:hnmreleduc@aol.com
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Why Be Catholic? 
 

Do we need to be Catholics? Why? Are not all 

churches the same, do they not all accept Jesus 

as Lord and Savior? 

During the past 500 years the church has been 

split, broken and splintered. 

Today we have 35,000 Christian churches that 

belong to various denominations, profess 

various creeds and offer a package deal of 

what they think is the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

The single reason there are so many churches 

is because they just cannot decide what the 

Bible teaches. This is because there is no 

central authority to make a decision. 

So let me explain: If you go for any organization 

or game eg. Football, tennis, basketball etc. in 

order to have an efficient running of the game 

we need the authority of a referee whose word 

is final and respected by all the players. 

When Jesus founded the church he knew that 

this would be needed to make his church 

credible, efficient and authoritative. So the 

only way to avoid confusion and 

misinterpretation was to have an authentic 

teaching authority. 

So Jesus started a church to be governed with 

authentic authority chosen by Him and he 

chose Peter and his successors to be the 

shepherds of his Church until the end of time 

and that is why the Catholic Church is One, 

Holy and Apostolic. 

He intended his followers to be unified (Jn. 

17:21. My prayer, Father, is for all of them, that 

they be one, just as you and I are one, Father—

so that just as you are in me and I in you, that 

they will be in us and that the world may 

believe you sent me}. Sent his Holy Spirit to 

guide them (JN, 14:26 The Father will send His 

Counsellor, the Holy Spirit—he will teach you 

everything and will remind you of everything I 

have told you.} 

So Jesus commissioned Peter as head of His 

Church. (You are Peter and upon this Rock I will 

build my Church, the gates of Hell shall not 

prevail against it, whose sins you forgive. They 

will be forgiven and whose sins you retain, they 

will be retained I will give you the keys of 

heaven MT, 16: 17-19) this is yet carried on by 

apostolic succession by the Popes throughout 

the past centuries. 

After the resurrection of Jesus, all the apostles 

and followers accepted the authority of Peter.  

It was Peter who made all the decisions when 

the church was in it infancy. He proposed the 

successor to the apostle Judas, He went out 

and began to preach to both Jews and to the 

gentiles, after Pentecost he bravely spoke to 

the people. 

At the first council of the Church when Peter 

made known his decisions the Acts mention 

that “the whole assembly fell silent”, this 

shows that the authority of Peter was accepted 

by the early church. 

The Catholic church has through the centuries 

accepted the authority of Peter and his 

successors. This brings about stability and a 

sense still being in touch with Jesus. 

Father Nelson 


